
( Type,Yri tt en) (To Mr. Henry Phipps) 

From the Regiue Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

2 5 t h Ap ri 1 , 1 912 • 

Dear I.fr. Phipps, 

I have just returned from the Tuberculosis Congress in 
Rome, where I met a great many interesting men and heard a number 
of valuable papers. I was very glad indeed to have your introduction 
to Dr. Gerald Webb who is a very keen, intelligent fellow. 

I find here a letter from Professor ?foyer, who is greatly 
interested in your suggestion of asking a number of the leading 
European specialists to participate in the opening of the Phipps 
Psychological Institute, and discussing na.'1les. I also find your 
let+er of April 12th about the date. There is no hurry in sett ling 
I should think. I am going out to give lectures at Yale in October, 
and I should, of course, like to kill two birds with one stone if 
possible. Let us know please when you are coming over. It will 
be a great pleasure to see you here e.gain. 

Sine e rely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


